Lapel Elementary School

Garden Club 2013-2014
Permission Slip

April 17, 2013
Dear Lapel Parents,

The Lapel Elementary Garden Club is a newly-formed venture between teachers, students, parents, and community members interested in growing, learning about, and maintaining a small vegetable and herb garden plot on the school grounds. Please sign and return this page to the school office if you would like to enroll your child in Garden Club.  Garden Club will meet from 3:00-4:30, each Tuesday.  Our first day of Garden Club will be Tuesday, April 23rd.                                      .  
Please pick your child up promptly at 4:30 p.m. outside the front doors.
My child(ren) _____________________________________________ have my permission to participate in Garden Club.

Please print your name:  _____________________________________________

Please sign your name:  _____________________________________________

Your child’s grade and teacher:  _______________________________________

Picture & Video Release Form

During club activities, pictures or videos may be taken of your child. I, ___________________,  give the adult chaperones permission to take pictures and videos of my child engaging in club-related activities. The pictures and videos taken may be displayed around the school, classroom, school website, or wherever deemed appropriate.
________________________________________________________________    _____________

Parent/Guardian Signature






             Date
